From: Doug Foster <dougf@nrc.govt.nz>

Sent: Tuesday, 9 August 2022 10:59 am

To: Graham Norton <Graham.Norton@fndc.govt.nz>

Cc: Meg Tyler <megt@nrc.govt.nz>; Joseph Camuso <josephc@nrc.govt.nz>
Subject: RE: Pictures of erosion at 838 Puketona Road

CAUTION: This email originated from outside Far North District Council.
Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content
is safe.

Hi Graham

Thanks for the update. The adjacent land owners here (Mr Val and Mrs Chris Ager) are willing to do
this riverbank protection work properly at no cost to the FNDC, adhering to all legal requirements
and permissions, working with or alongside the NRC and FNDC or at the very least with their
approval and permissions. However due to the likely effects of uncontrolled erosion in endangering
their house and property, they are not prepared for nothing to be allowed to be done. Although it
would be a last resort and not one he wishes to have to resort to, Mr Ager commented that he
would talk to his lawyers.

NRC (Rivers Section) supports the undertaking of this river bank protection but appreciates there
may be some level of precedent setting in this work. | would have said that it is a good precedent in
that the benefiting adjoining land owner is funding the protection works that will be designed and
undertaken to a high standard with the approval of the NRC and hopefully the FNDC.

If there were concerns re long term maintenance liabilities, the FNDC could make it clear when
giving approval for the work to be undertaken, that they were accepting no liabilities for the
structure and that the construction and maintenance of any such structure was the responsibility of
the benefiting adjoining land owner/s
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the environment before printing this email.


https://apc01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.facebook.com%2FNorthlandRegionalCouncil%2F&data=05%7C01%7CGraham.Norton%40fndc.govt.nz%7C5ea52c45d6d84ceb755808da7991b437%7Cab54057b72af4f95a4cdb8f19cc71db7%7C0%7C0%7C637955963982988734%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=jXrIsJ2mv1OtHradlGKjx3xSdby1UmLZnIY7AW5eBwM%3D&reserved=0
https://apc01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.instagram.com%2Fnorthlandregionalcouncil%2F&data=05%7C01%7CGraham.Norton%40fndc.govt.nz%7C5ea52c45d6d84ceb755808da7991b437%7Cab54057b72af4f95a4cdb8f19cc71db7%7C0%7C0%7C637955963982988734%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=lpjune%2FzvsYRZhRaYoROb%2F5AWFgqXH5hYrPPcom3C4Y%3D&reserved=0
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